
Call for Registration

Registration is now open for the Oxford Scientiae conference, 5-7 July 2016. The plenary 
speakers are: Prof Martin Kemp (Oxford), Prof Wouter J. Hanegraaff (Amsterdam) and 
Prof Tara Nummedal (Brown). The lead convener is Dr Georgiana D. Hedesan (Oxford), 
the conference adviser is Prof Howard Hotson (Oxford), and the conference committee 
includes Karen Hollewand (Oxford), Cornelis J. Schilt (Sussex/Oxford) and Dr Luca 
Guariento (Glasgow). For more information on the conference, see http://scientiae.co.uk/
oxford-2016/. 

Scientiae is a new international research group at the nexus of Renaissance/early 
modern studies and history/philosophy of science. The group’s main activity is the 
organisation of a yearly conference, alternating between North America, UK, and 
continental Europe. The Scientiae series of conferences, first begun in 2012, is growing 
every year, and the Oxford conference will be the largest and most prestigious meeting 
yet: we expect to gather c.170-180 researchers of early modern science and knowledge. 
For further information on Scientiae see http://scientiae.co.uk/.

The registration page can be found at http://scientiae.co.uk/conference-registration/. The 
link should provide you with the information you need to register, including conference 
fee (£125) and options for the conference dinner and accommodation. Site-based 
accommodation at St Anne’s College is limited, so please register early. Please also be 
mindful that there is a late registration charge that applies from 1st of June 2016, and 
that we will not accept any form of registration after 1 July 2016.

Please address any queries to scientiae.oxford@gmail.com.


